November 2022

EIO(S©OD DANCE CHAT.

eav claire school of dance.

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?
M >

+ WE ARE THANKFUL!

THANK YOU for being a part of our dance family! We are so thankful for each and every one
of you! We appreciate your loyalty and trust in us as your family's dance educators.
We can't tell you how much joy your children bring us each week!

This month at ECSOD, we will be creating our Thankful Tree up on the wall at each location.
Each dancer will have the opportunity to post a leaf or acorn on the tree with what they are
thankful for this year. Watch as our Thankful Trees grow!

+ PARENT MEETINGS!

November 7th - 11th

Parents, please plan to attend a short meeting at the beginning of your child's class during the
week of November 7-11 to receive important information regarding the Winter Show and
Spring Show. Thank you!

+ FALL BREAK!

November 20th - 26th
NO CLASSES November 20-26 due to Fall Break! Have a wonderful Thanksgiving everyone!

+ ECSOD WINTER DANCE SHOW!

Sunday, December 11th
Shows at 2:00 and 4:00pm
The Oxford (ECCT)

Tickets are $5 each and will be available starting November 28th at the studio desk and also at
the door. A portion of all proceeds will go to local families in need this holiday season.

+ NEW ECSOD APPAREL!

NEW ECSOD Apparel will be available in the Shop @ ECSOD this month!
Perfect for holiday gift-giving! Be on the look-out for cute new styles!

@ THINKING AHEAD...

MANDATORY PARENT
MEETINGS!

NOV. 7TH -#iTH

PARENTS, PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND A
SHORT MEETING AT THE BEGINNING OF YOUR
CHILD’S CLASS TO RECEIVE IMPORTANT
INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR
CHILD’S COSTUME AND OUR

2022 WINTER SHOW!

THANIKS!

DANCE SHOW

Sunday, Dec. 11th

THE OXFORD (ECCT)
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* REMINDER: Your Winter Show Fee will be charged in addition to Installment #3 this month.

* Mark your calendars for our Holiday Party! Friday, December 16th from 5-7pm!
* NO CLASSES December 12 - January 1 due to Winter Break!
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